
 
 

 

TO:  Danielle Dillard, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

Cc: Carrie Kuruc, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 

  Ohio Lieutenant Governor’s Office 

 

THROUGH: Steven Voigt, Chief Legal Counsel 

  Ohio Department of Medicaid 

 

FROM: Icilda Dickerson, Chief 

  Bureau of Long Term Service Support 

 

SUBJECT: CSI Review – Electronic Visit Verification (OAC 5160-1-40) 

 

DATE:  6/28/2019 

 

 

Thank you for your review of proposed rule 5160-1-40 of the Administrative Code.  Based upon your 

recommendation for no additional changes to the rule, the Ohio Department of Medicaid will proceed with the 

formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. 
 

ACTION: Final DATE: 09/16/2019 12:12 PM
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